
Faith, family, and philanthropy.

My mother and I moved to the U.S. (California) in 2009 from Haiti. I 

was blessed with the opportunity to earn my bachelor's degree in

Psychology and master's degree in Organizational Leadership at Western

Oregon University. While soccer is where my heart is in sports, I enjoyed

playing football, which helped pay for my school. My beautiful wife and I

met and got married during our college years. My life is an example of the

goodness of God and His abundant generosity to bless me with a fantastic

family and great mentors. God has been the most faithful. I am grateful to

be part of Love for Lane County, working with people who love the Lord.

We invite you to attend our “Dreams

Come True” Catered Dinner and

Auction!

It will be a night of fellowship and fun!  

Fill a table with friends from your

church, or community.

Thursday, May 19th at 6:00pm,
Willamette Christian Center gym

Financial support raised at this event

helps provide vital funding to our

programs and supports our mission of

transforming lives in our community. 

 Tickets $50/seat

Purchase tickets TODAY at:
www.loveforlanecounty.org

Meet Our New Executive Director,Meet Our New Executive Director,
Widny Joseph!Widny Joseph!

April 2022
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Upcoming Event~ May 19th!

4th Annual 'Dreams Come True' Dinner & Auction

For God so loved the world that He gave His one and only
Son, that whoever believes in Him shall not perish

 but have eternal life.          John 3:16



The Lord has blessed us with fantastic staff and volunteers who are willing to honor Him with

their time. In March, we had the privilege of hosting 11 students from Campbellsville
University, Kentucky. It was a joy to have them help us deliver furniture and afterward

organize our storage room. Words could not fully express our heartfelt thankfulness to these

students and Charity, their coordinator, for their Spring Break missionary trip to Eugene. Their

presence was yet another example of the goodness of God, how He continues to provide the

assistance we need.




Hotel Investment Property One and Sycan B Corp have been generous to Love for Lane County. Most of the

furniture that we have recently received has come from these two fantastic partners. Because of their blessings, many

of our clients are being served quickly. We are grateful for Hotel Investment Property One and Sycan B Corp. We are

excited to continue to partner with them in the near future and do our part in getting all that we have been given

back to those in need in the community. Thanks to God, His faithfulness, and richness, we now have more than we

could ask for. He has provided us with connections and opened doors of opportunity to serve Him and His Kingdom. 

                                               “The harvest is truly plentiful, but the workers are few.” Mark 9:37.

 Please keep us in your prayers; we continue to seek new volunteers & opportunities to serve. 

Sleep in Heavenly Peace has been an excellent connection for us.

Thanks to them, we have been blessed with many brand-new

mattresses in the last month. Praise God, again, for another vital

Community Collaboration!

Special thanks to our partners & churches in the community...in particular 
Thank you to our partners who have recently blessed us: Direct Mattress and Furniture, the Veterans Affairs
office, White Bird Clinic, & Lane County Head Start. Also, a very special thanks to JunkLuggers for helping with

the Hotel Blessings pickups and getting us moved into our new storage space. We appreciate their willingness to

work with us, and assist in giving a hand-up to people in Lane County who are going through challenging times

such as domestic violence, homelessness, and addition recovery.  

Thank you to our Church Partners and Pastors! In particular, Church of God Seventh Day and the Eugene
Seventh-Day Adventists.  They have generously contributed their time and talents with us to share what Love for

Lane County stands for. These partnerships enable us to strengthen our work in being the hands and feet of Jesus.

WAYS TO GIVE TO LOVE FOR LANE COUNTY:

RecurringOnline By Mail In-Kind

For questions on how to donate,

please call us at 541-653-8537 

or send a check to:

PO Box 23452 Eugene, OR 97402

Online: www.loveforlanecounty.org

We Are Thankful For:

We Are Blessed By Our Volunteers ~
Please consider volunteering. We can be flexible with your available time. We are looking for volunteers 

to help in our Call Center/Clearinghouse, and with the upcoming Gala fundraising event. Please pass along

our contact info if you know of someone willing to help us in these ways.   Thank you!

Call Center Hours: Monday through Thursday from 10am - 2pm


